
You are invited 

to our 

Foundation Stage 

Stay and Read 

Session  

on 

Tuesday 14th November  

at 2.40pm 

Come along and share some books 

with your child, finishing with a 

group story led by staff. 

Please enter through the main entrance.  

Ladybirds will be in the hall and Butterflies will 

be in the classroom.  

 


